
OCC REGULATORY UPDATE 

 
Changing Workplaces Review 
 
The OCC is preparing for the release of the interim report of the Changing 
Workplaces Review, which we anticipate in the coming weeks. Ontario’s labour 
and employment laws are changing, with the potential for a profound impact on 
the relationship between employers and employees in every   organization in 
the province. The employer community needs to improve our cooperation and 
alignment with these potential changes and the OCC has been leading the   
employer voice with other industry and sector associations. 
 
We have preparing communications platforms to better engage the employer 
community in the process. For more information on the Changing Workplaces 
Review or how to take part in our efforts, please contact the Chamber office. 
LEARN MORE 
 

New rules regarding tips and other gratuities 
 
Effective June 10, 2016 
Starting June 10, 2016, it will be illegal for employers to keep a portion of      
employees’ tips and other gratuities, except as permitted by the Employment 
Standards Act, 2000 (ESA). 
 
These rules affect employers and employees covered by the ESA in workplaces 
where tips and gratuities are received – such as at bars, restaurants, hair and 
nail salons, catering firms and taxis. 
 
The changes come as a result of Bill 12 Protecting Employees’ Tips Act, 2014. 
LEARN MORE 

 
Ontario posts final Cap and Trade regulation 
 
Ontario has finalized the rules for its new cap and trade program to limit green-
house gas pollution, reward innovative companies, generate opportunities for 
investment in Ontario and create jobs while moving to a low-carbon economy. 
 
The cap and trade regulation takes effect July 1, 2016 and includes detailed 
requirements for businesses participating in the program. LEARN MORE 
 

Ministry of Labour consulting on proposal to mandate          
Construction Hazard Awareness Training 
 
The Ministry of Labour is proposing amendments to the Occupational Health 
and Safety Awareness and Training Regulation (O. Reg. 297/13) under the  
Occupational Health and Safety Act. The amendments, if approved, would apply 
to employers who engage in "construction" as defined under the Act. The     
ministry is seeking stakeholder feedback on the proposed changes from May 
11, 2016 to August 12, 2016. LEARN MORE 
 
(read more pg. 3) 
 
 

JUNE Chamber News 

Chamber Anniversary                 

Mural Project 
 
You might have noticed a new piece of art      
emerging in downtown Carleton Place over the last 
few weeks. Located at the corner of Bridge and 
Franklin streets, in the heart of the downtown, is the 
latest mural project being undertaken by artist 
Shaun McInnis. 
 
The mural was commissioned by the Chamber of 
Commerce and The Town of Carleton Place to   
celebrate and mark the 100th Anniversary of       
Incorporation for the Carleton Place and District 
Chamber of Commerce (formerly the Carleton Place 
Board of Trade). 
 
Deputy Mayor Jerry Flynn has been the lead on  
mural projects in our community for a  number of  
years and was tasked with finding a location that 
would be suitable for the Anniversary Project. The 
wall on the south west side of the building at   
Franklin and Bridge seemed like the perfect        
location.  With high visibility on a busy corner in the 
downtown, lots of pedestrians and cars pass by the 
mural wall on a daily basis providing great  visibility 
for the heritage mural. The property is owned by 
Steve and Georgia Katsoulis. Their son                
Jim Katsoulis was involved in the brainstorming  
sessions that were held relating to the content that 
would make up  the mural.  
 
The brainstorming sessions involved a working 
group of Chamber board members and community 
stakeholders who saw the mural as a way to tell a 
story of 100 years of business in our community. 
“The whole committee embraced the idea of       
focusing on something with a historical element. 
Showcasing the business that would have existed in 
that location seemed like an obvious place to start” 
noted Chamber Past President Tracy Lamb.   
The mural is a depiction a scene that may have  
taken place in Asselstine's Pharmacy, with local  
business owners gathered around a Findlay Stove 
talking about ways to work together to  improve the 
community. Asselstine's Pharmacy existed in the 
space at 127  Bridge Street from 1944 until some 
time in the 1960’s. Asselstine's was predated by 
Hughes Pharmacy and has also been home to The 
Blossom Shop and more recently Valley Granite and 
Tile. 
 
There are a number of  other historic local business-
es featured in the mural. “We knew that somewhere 
in the mural we had to pay tribute to the Findlay 
Stove” noted Chamber Manager Jackie Kavanagh, 
“it is such an integral part of the history of business 
in Carleton Place, and a success story that is      
international in nature”.  (read more pg. 3) 
 

http://www.labour.gov.on.ca/english/about/workplace/index.php
http://www.labour.gov.on.ca/english/es/topics/tips.php
https://news.ontario.ca/ene/en/2016/05/ontario-posts-final-cap-and-trade-regulation.html?utm_source=ondemand&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=p
http://www.ontariocanada.com/registry/view.do?postingId=21622&language=en


 
News You Can Use: 
 
DŜǘ /ȅŎƭŜ CǊƛŜƴŘƭȅΗ Wƻƛƴ ǘƘŜ hƴǘŀǊƛƻ .ȅ .ƛƪŜ bŜǘǿƻǊƪ 
όLǘΩǎ Cw99ύ 
 
As the summer approaches, it is the perfect time to make sure that your 
business is cycle friendly! 
 
The Ontario By Bike Network certifies tourism businesses and             
organizations as bicycle friendly for free under the categories of          
accommodation, food service providers, destination attractions,        
business areas and other cycling-related businesses or organizations  
interested in cycle tourism. To be eligible for certification, individual 
locations must be situated within a region where the Ontario By BikeÊ 
Network is currently offered, as well as complying with the certification 
criteria required for the specific category they fall under. 
  
Why should a business join the Ontario By Bike Network? 
With over 1000 certified bicycle friendly locations, you can help grow 
the local and regional profile of your area as a cycling destination for 
tourists 
Adapt and evolve your service and product offerings to better cater to 
cyclists, a high value and growing tourism market in Ontario 
Customizable business listings on the Ontario By BikeÊ website with a 
business icon placed on the Ontario By BikeÊ online map, helping     
cyclists find your business when planning their cycling holiday 
Ontario destinations and businesses are featured in consumer                  
e-newsletters, sent to over 5,500 cyclists (sent 7 times/year) 
Social media posts highlighting cycling experiences and businesses to  
an engaged and growing online community on Facebook and Twitter 
Improved search engine visibility for your business through valuable 
online links from the Ontario By Bike Network 
And much, much more! (from Ontario by Bike) 
 
To find out more http://www.ontariobybike.ca/industry 
 
DǊƻǿ ¸ƻǳǊ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΥ .ŜŎƻƳŜ ŀƴ hI¢h aŜƳōŜǊ ¢ƻŘŀȅΗ 
 
Are you a tourism-related business, attraction, or organization offering 
services in all or parts of the counties of Frontenac, Haliburton,          
Hastings, Lanark, Lennox and Addington, and Renfrew? Are you        
interested in being on the cutting edge of the tourism industry, using 
available resources to help take your business to the next level? Are you 
looking to grow or enhance your existing customer base by taking       
advantage of opportunities in marketing and product development?    
Do you want all this and more ï for free? Join the Ontarioôs Highlands 
Tourism Organization (OHTO) today! 
 
To learn more about membership http://ohto.ca/members/become-a-
member/ 

Upcoming Chamber Events 

 

.ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ŀǘ .ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ  
7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ *ÕÎÅ ςω 

χȡσπ ÁÍɂωȡππ ÁÍ 

#ÈÅÓÓ×ÏÏÄ 2ÅÓÔÁÕÒÁÎÔ 

ρυρ "ÒÉÄÇÅ  3ÔÒÅÅÔȟ #ÁÒÌÅÔÏÎ 0ÌÁÃÅ 

 
Held every month from 7:30-9:00am, these 
breakfasts offer you a chance to learn new 
strategies to help improve and grow your 
business.   

Join us at a member's dining establishment, 
you will be welcomed by Chamber staff, 
supplied with a name tag, and given the 
opportunity to  meet with your fellow 
Chamber members.   

Enjoy your breakfast while you learn       
significant and valuable information       
regarding today's business issues. This 
month learn more about creating a 
HEALTH AND WELLNESS PLAN for your 
workplace plus learn about your obligations 
for First Aid Training under the Workplace 
Health and Safety Act. Our speakers are 
Dena Comley of The Granary and Andrew 
Johnson, The First Aid Guy. 

The cost is $20 for Chamber members 
and$35 for future members.                   
REGISTER NOW 

YOUôRE INVITED 
Carleton Place & District  
Chamber of Commerceôs 
MOVERS AND SHAKERS 
Networking Event 
Tuesday July 12 
5:00 pmð7:00 pm 
Carleton Place Terrace 
6 Arthur Street, Carleton Place 

*ÏÉÎ ÕÓ ÆÏÒ ÓÏÍÅ ÎÅÔ×ÏÒËÉÎÇ ÆÕÎȟ ÔÁÓÔÙ 
ÆÏÏÄ ÁÎÄ ÍÅÅÔ ÓÏÍÅ ÎÅ× ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔÓ ÁÔ 
ÏÕÒ -ÏÖÅÒÓ  ÁÎÄ 3ÈÁËÅÒÓ ÅÖÅÎÔȢ   
2360 2%15)2%$ 

mailto:catherine@cpchamber.com?subject=June%2029th%20breakfast
mailto:catherine@cpchamber.com?subject=July%20Movers%20and%20Shakers%20EVENT


Regulatory Update (from pg. 1) 
 

Ministry of Labour conducting 
Workplace Safety Blitz 
 
Ontario is targeting hazards that can lead 
to falls during a safety blitz at workplaces 
across the province. From May 16 to July 
15, 2016, ministry inspectors are check-
ing that employers are properly          
assessing and addressing hazards that 
could cause workers to fall. They are 
visiting a variety of workplaces in the 
construction, industrial and mining     
sectors. LEARN MORE 
 

Ministry of Labour conducting 
Young and Temporary Foreign 
Workers Blitz 
 

Ontario is helping to protect vulnerable 

workers with two employment standards 

blitzes this spring. From May 2 to June 

30, 2016, the ministry’s employment 

standards officers are conducting       

simultaneous inspection blitzes focusing 

on workplaces in sectors known to     

employ young workers and those that 

employ temporary foreign workers. 

LEARN MORE 

 

Mural Project (from pg. 1) 
 
Also depicted in the mural are some subtle       
reminders of other businesses that may 
have existed in our community around that 
time and throughout the years. A Dack’s 
Jewellers calendar is featured in the mural, 
a nod to a local businessman that played a 
key role in the incorporation.of the     
Chamber.  In fact, James Dack was one of 
the founding members of the Carleton 
Place Board of Trade in 1916. Dack’s is the 
longest operating business in Carleton 
Place and has been operated by members 
of the Dack family for 119 years.  
 
Take a close look the next time you pass 
by the mural and see if you can find any 
other items in the mural that reference  
Carleton Place business.  
 
The newly completed mural marks one of 
the  many mural project undertaken by the 
town. To find out more about other murals 
in Carleton Place check out the 2016      
Community Information Guide for a      
comprehensive list. 

FIVE MINUTES FOR BUSINESS: Pension Intervention                                                              

How to Fix the CPP without Tanking the Economy              
Henrick Brakel , Canadian Chamber of Commerce                           

On June 21, finance ministers are meeting to decide what to do with up to 
$800 billion of retirement savings. Here at the Canadian Chamber of Com-
merce, weôre worried a big tax increase is headed for the middle class like an 
elbow to the chest.  

The government seems determined to increase contributions to the Canada 
Pension Plan, and the Finance Minister has said repeatedly that he hopes to 
reach an agreement with the provinces by the end of 2016. With Ontarioôs 
Retirement Pension Plan (ORPP) set to commence enrollment in 2017, the 
race is on to find a federal solution that will avert a patchwork of provincial 
programs cropping up.  

This comes at the worst possible timeðan economy reeling from weak com-
modity prices and slower consumer spending will be lucky to eke out growth 
of 1.5% next year. Itôs difficult to stimulate the economy while pulling money 
out of the pockets of Canadians.  

How much? The Canada Pension Plan (CPP) already costs 9.9% of oneôs       
salary (shared equally by employee and employer). ORPP would add 3.8% 
(shared equally) on top of that, bringing us up to almost 14%. This is in        
addition to 4.5% for Employment Insurance as well as federal and provincial 
income taxes. All this would place Canadaôs payroll tax burden up near the 
highest in the world (not quite France, but close), according to OECDôs report 
on taxing wages. Worse, the Conference Board estimates that ORPP would 
decrease household spending by $2.84 billion per year in the early years     
because benefit payments wonôt start until 2022 and will be less than          
contributions until 2047!  

Weôve all heard the argument that Canadians donôt save enough and we must 
act now! Actually, a study from McKinsey shows that 83% of Canadians will 
retire without significant adjustment in their standard of living. A report 
from CD Howe points out that the average income of Canadian seniors,      
adjusted for tax and family size, is 91% of the average income of working age 
Canadians and that seniors are better off financially than younger Canadians. 
Fred Vettese, who co-authored a book on retirement with Bill Morneau, says 
there is no retirement crisis because we understate certain income sources, 
such as real estate, and overestimate our spending in advanced ages.  

The point is not that we should do nothing. Some workers are at risk: those 
who go from to job to job on contract find it more difficult to save. Seniors 
who depend on a spouseôs pension sometimes struggle when survivor         
benefits are clawed back. These folks should be helped with targeted           
programs, but the across-the-board ORPP will simply hurt the economy.    
Instead, we can help the middle class by improving savings opportunities and 
providing better incentives. Firstly, the governmentôs recently announced 
increase to the Guaranteed Income Supplement will help the most at risk  
seniors. Secondly, Canadians, by default, should be ñopted-inò to savings 
plans in order to provide the nudge they need, and savings incentives could 
be targeted towards those in the lower middle income levels. The government 
could also allow Canadians to voluntarily contribute more to the CPP.  

Finally, we need to emphasize personal choice and responsibility. The CPP is 
supposed to help us save, not guarantee income for all Canadians. We hope 
that the finance ministers will not increase the tax burden on Canadian  
workers and businesses with sweeping increases. There are measures that 
could help us save without hurting our economy. 

http://www.labour.gov.on.ca/english/hs/topics/falls.php
http://www.labour.gov.on.ca/english/es/pubs/is_ytfw.php


Chamber Signature Events  

CENTENNIAL CHAMBER GOLF CLASSICð brought to you in 
partnership with Cavanagh Construction Ltd. and Bean Chevrolet 

MONDAY SEPTEMBER 12, 2016                                                                          
at the CANADIAN GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB 

11:30am Registration, 1:00pm Shotgun Start 

Put a face to your business and make some new contacts at the 
Chamber Centennial  Golf Classic!  Meet and play with over 130 
local business leaders & their associates.  This is also a great op-
portunity to bring out your business contacts for a day of fun!   

As a special bonus, every player will receive a free bucket of 
balls for the driving range! 

Book your team as part of our early bird special and be entered 
for a chance to win 2 tickets to the RBC Canadian Golf Open tak-
ing place at Glen Abbey Golf Course July xxðJuly xx.                      
A TEAM OF 4 - $500 +hst or $125+hst per person! Just $35+hst 

Don't want to golf but would like to do some networking?  No 
problem - you can join us for after play drinks and dinner. 

Looking for some profile at the tournament? We still have lots of 
great sponsorship opportunities available that will showcase 
your business no matter what your budget. Plus we are always 
on the look out for unique and exciting silent and live auction 
prizes! To find out more go to http://www.cpchamber.com/
GolfClassic 

COMMUNITY EVENTS:  
 
What: 50ôs / 60ôs Prom Night Dance 
Where: Carleton Place Arena, 75 Neelin 
Street 
When: Saturday June 11, 8:00 pm ï 12:00 
am 
Why: Have some fun, enjoy some great mu-
sic and re live the 60ôs and 70ôs. All pro-
ceeds go to benefit the Canada Day fire-
works display. 
 
What: Seminar and Supper Series 
featuring Kathy Herties - Herites HR : Un-
derstanding Human Behaviour , Bryan 
Jones - Jones Digital Solutions : Videogra-
phy for Your Business and Sherry Crummy 
- Crummy Media Solutions : How To Devel-
op A Social Media Strategy for YOUR  
Where: The Barn, 7109 County Road No 29 
South, Carleton Place, Ontario 
When: Tuesday, June 14 at 5 PM - 9 PM 
Why: A great networking and professional 
development opportunity! 
 
What: Soldier On Support the Troops 
with  Brea Lawrenson + Karmacode stage 
at the BARN wedding + events.  Visit for 
band details www.brealawrenson.com AND 
www.karmacode.rocks.  We are including 
late night pulled pork sliders for everyone! 
Where: The Barn, 7109 County Road No 29 
South, Carleton Place, Ontario 
When: Friday, 10 June 2016 at 8:00 PM ï 
12:00 AM 
Why:  Soldier On was created in 2006 with 
the aim of supporting ill and injured mili-
tary personnel with a permanent or chronic 
disability, both still serving and retired, and 
their families to attain an active and 
healthy lifestyle. It supports these person-
nel in increasing their independence, in 
developing new skills, in achieving goals 
and opening the door to other life opportu-
nities. It furnishes an opportunity for them 
to socialize and explore common interests, 
and share learning experiences,  

Discover Scotland                                                                          
with the Carleton Place & District Chamber of Commerce 
 
In celebration of our 100th Anniversary,  
The Carleton Place & District Chamber of Commerce presents 
Discover Scotlandé  
Known as the home of golf and whiskey,  Scotland is also the 
home to many of our ancestors and the early settlers of Lanark 
County and Carleton Place. It is also the home of our sister city 
Comrie, Scotland. 2017 marks the 25th Anniversary of our     
twinning with Comrie. 
 
Highlights of the tour include:  Scottish Night . Edinburgh  
Castle . Palace at Holyrood house . St Andrews . Loch Ness .   
Orkney Islands . Isle of Skye . Armadale Castle . Visit to Comrie 
Scotland 
  
Dates for the trip are May 14ð24, 2017 
For more information please contact                                                
Debbie Brydges at 613.  257-4111  


